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My name is Todd Vaughn and I live in Tiller, OR. 

I oppose HB3256 because, as I understand it, it limits the ability of a parent attend 

freely to a child who has been placed in another home for reasons that were outside 

of the parent's control. If the child is already dealing with a disability, why would we 

want to limit the parent's right to support the child in any way that the patent deems 

appropriate. The State should not have greater control over the child than the parent 

unless proven abuse has taken place. 


